
From: mghsmart
To: CELA
Subject: From whom do I request an extension regarding MUR 7572
Date: Tuesday, March 12, 2019 5:41:26 PM

Dear Kathryn Ross,

 Thank you for your voice mail.  I am sorry I missed your call.  I
tried to return the call but received a notice of unavailability.

I understand that I am the only one who responds in an official
capacity.  Thanks for clarifying that for me.

I understand that I can have up to 45 days to respond.  I would like to
take advantage of that extension.  I received the letter around the
3/6/19.  What date would the response be due?

Are you the correct person to whom I address this request?

I would like to receive confirmation of the extension in writing.

I look forward to receiving the extension confirmation.

Aloha,

 Mary Smart
 Treasurer
 Hawaii Republican Party
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